
Dr. Carmen Wiley joined Incyte 
Diagnostics as the Medical Director of 
the clinical laboratory in 2020. She 
is board certified by American Board 
of Clinical Chemistry (ABCC) and a 
Fellow of the Academy of the American 
Association of Clinical Chemistry 
(FAACC).

Dr. Wiley’s clinical expertise began 
with a Bachelor of Science degree 
in Chemistry from the University of 
Minnesota. She then went on to 
earn a Master of Science degree in 
Organic Chemistry at the University of 
Washington, and continued her studies 
there, receiving a Doctoral degree of 
Bioorganic Chemistry. Dr. Wiley was 
a COMACC Accredited Fellow at the 
Mayo School of Medicine.

In 2019, she served as President of 
the American Association for Clinical 
Chemistry (AACC), a global scientific 
and medical professional organization 
dedicated to better health through 
laboratory medicine. She is currently on 
the AACC Nominating Committee for 
2022-2025, and in 2021, she was 
honored with the AACC Past President 
Award, which recognizes important 
contributions to the field of clinical 
laboratory science.

Dr. Wiley has served in a variety of 
professional roles overseeing testing in 
hospitals and independent laboratories 
along with leading research and 
development programs. She currently 
serves as the Regional Technical 
Director for hospital laboratories 
for Providence and previously held 
their role of CLIA Medical Director. 

Additionally, she played a key role in 
building community relationships and 
supporting the objective of critical 
scientific exchange including medical/
scientific education.

As part of her duties at Incyte, Dr. 
Wiley also supports the clinical labs 
at Providence Sacred Heart Medical 
Center, Holy Family, Mt. Carmel, and 
St. Joseph’s as the Medical Director.

Dr. Wiley holds patents on Methods for 
Depletion and Enrichment, Method for 
Detecting Biomarkers, and Enrichment 
of Antigen-Specific Antibodies for 
Analytic and Therapeutic Use.

Outside of the lab, Dr. Wiley enjoys 
hobbies including hiking, camping and 
knitting. She and her husband have two 
children and three dogs.
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